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   We are the owners of the Aloha Spa Corporation and starting today August 31, 2020 we will be opening our Shanghai Massage shop in Tumon for therapeutic massage services.
     We have read the Minimum Pandemic Workplace Operational Requirements and will be implementing the following in our plan:
     We will be wearing face coverings inside the facility and require our customers to do so prior to entering the shop and at all times.
     We will be providing hand sanitizer that each customer must use upon entering the shop.
     We have thoroughly cleaned, sanitized, and disinfected our massage shop prior to reopening and will continue to intensify efforts by practicing this cleaning schedule daily, as will as ensuring that all massage tables are thoroughly cleaned, sanitized, and disinfected before and after use of each customer.
     Additionally, we will screen all customers for COVID-19 symptoms and take their temperature upon arrival at our facility before they will be permitted into the shop.

